
 

Caltrain – No Service Between Hillsdale and 
Millbrae Station 

Thursday, January 5th @ 8:03 AM 
We have received the following update from 511.org: 

Caltrain reports that there is no service between Hillsdale and Millbrae Station, due to an 
obstruction on the track. Train service will operate every 30 minutes out of San Francisco and 
from Tamien in San Jose, with all trains making local stops. Passengers are encouraged to seek 
alternative transportation such as SamTrans ECR Route on El Camino to travel between the 
Hillsdale and Millbrae stations. 

Please monitor 511.org for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute 
alternatives. 
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